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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Just a few reminders this week about forthcoming events. Don’t forget your 
advent calendars tomorrow!   
 
Next week sees our discos. We are trialling a different approach this year and so 
the discos will be on three different nights. Tickets are still available from the 
school office but please note all discos start and finish at the same time. 3.30pm 
– 4.40pm. Pupils may wear their disco clothes to school on their disco day but 
these must be sensible and school appropriate and make up should not be worn. 
 
Early Years and Lower School are busy preparing for their two productions so 
that is exciting. Please take a note of the dates and come along to support the 
children if you can. 
 
Can I remind parents once again that no pupils should be left unsupervised 
before school starts. The gates open at 8.30am but staff supervision only starts 
at 8.45am. If you choose to leave your child unattended during these times and 
they leave the site without anyone’s knowledge then it will not be until we 
contact parents via phone at 9.15am to find out why a child is absent that any 
alert can be raised or action taken. If you choose to drop your child off and leave 
or they walk to school and arrive before 8.45am then this is ENTIRELY at parents’ 
risk.  
 
As I mentioned a few weeks ago we have now had a pedestrian walkway painted 
on the front car park and the small gate has been opened. From Monday 3rd 
December the main school car park gates will close at 8.15am and will not be 
opened again until 3.30pm. The pedestrian gate will remain open until we are 
able to install entry/exit systems. Please bear this in mind from Monday when 
dropping children off or collecting them during the school day. Parking is easier 
on Bristol Road. Can I also please remind all parents and carers not to block the 
road, park illegally or block residents drive ways as this can put lives at risk. 
 
There was an accident on Cradley Road this morning involving an older child at 
High School being knocked over. I have reminded pupils in assembly about taking 
care when crossing roads – it would be great if parents could follow this up at 
home.  
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03.12.18  Year 1 Trip – Tamworth Castle 

03.12.18 School Disco Year 2,3,4 

04.12.18  School Disco Rec & Yr 1 

05.12.18  School Disco Years 5 & 6 

05.12.18  Year 3 & 5 Swimming 

11.12.18 Ks1 Production 2.00pm 

12.12.18  Ks1 Production 2.00pm 

14.12.18  Christmas Jumper Day 

14.12.18  EYFS Nativity 

14.12.18  EYFS Christmas Fayre 

18.12.18 Christmas Dinner 

18.12.18 Christmas Party 

19.12.18 EYFS Christmas Craft Inspire 

19.12.18  Carols by Torchlight 

21.12.18 - Break up 12.30pm 

07.01.19  INSET - School closed to 

pupils 

08.01.19 School re-opens to pupils. 
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Last Week and this week:  

Trinity R, Francesca M, Ava W, Ezekiel S, Eve S, Ruby L, Andrew T, 

Kyreece L, Harley E, Lilly K, Ross P, Katie M. Kara P, Paradise M, Taniya R, 

Emily Co, Aron H, Megan S, Emma M, Alfie S, Ruby P, Chelsey K. 

Friday 30th November 2018 

The School Council are raising    
money to buy an achievement tree.                                                  
A place where achievements’ can be 

displayed for everyone to see. 
This is going to cost around £250 
They will be selling stationary and 

small items during break times 
Monday, Tuesday & Fridays in the 

school reception area. 
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